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Traffic Plan 
 

In order to ensure the health and safety of our children if parents could 
please note the following in order to keep the traffic flowing… 

 
• Do not park in or block either gate – this will impact on the flow of 

traffic. 
 

• When you are dropping your child to school, enter via the Entrance 
gate, veer into the drop off lane, stop to allow your child exit the car, 
when moving off check your traffic flow lane is clear, join this lane and 
exit through the exit gate. 

 
• If you wish to walk your child to the school door, enter via the 

Entrance gate, drive in the traffic flow lane and park your car in the 
parking spaces provided. 

 
• If you are early for pick up at 1.30p.m. and 2.30p.m. and you are 

leaving your car – park your car in the space provided. 
 

• No car should be left parked in either lane at the school. Please notify 
your childminder/family member who may be picking up or dropping 
off for you of our traffic plan. 

 


